
          8.18.21 
 
Dear St. Raphael School Parents, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we begin to roll out the opening plan for our year. As we did last year, I 
am including a Loom to clarify our beginning activities. Today you will also receive the 1st Wednesday 
Weekly from Lara Roach. Hopefully between these 2 things, some of your questions will be answered. 
As I mention in the video, our teachers are in next week, so more details will be coming your way. 
 
https://www.loom.com/share/b77e56e557c848b49be89d58ea19679c 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 

Teri Dwyer 
 

Teri Dwyer 
St. Raphael School 
Principal 
1513 Dunster Road 
Rockville, MD 20854 
301-762-2143 
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